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Emergency Inter-District Transfer 

The guidelines provided for consideration under HB 2747 and 4007 for an 
emergency transfer include:

•         Protecting the health, safety and welfare of the student; sexual assault,          
threats against a student’s life, or threats of imminent harm

•         The student is impacted by parent or guardian’s military deployment

•         The student is experiencing instability related to homelessness or foster 
care placement

•         The student has a documented medical condition that necessitates transfer 

•         Death of a student’s parent

•         The student does not have access to safe and affordable childcare in the 
resident district; or 

•         The student is involved in a documented case of severe harassment, 
intimidation, bullying or cyberbullying

If you feel your child may qualify for an emergency/hardship exemption, please 

submit a detailed letter explaining your child’s circumstance to: 

Portland Public Schools 

Enrollment and Transfer Center

P.O. Box 3107, Portland, OR 97208

503-916-3205 or enrollment-office@pps.net
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